Dear Dr. Richardson and the Pelican Rapids ISD 548 Board of Directors,

Please accept this letter as my formal resignation as paraprofessional at Viking Elementary
School. At this time of my exit, I would like to simply and graciously say, Thank you. For the
past seven years I have enjoyed and grown to love so many aspects of our school system. From
the AMAZING students to undeniably the BEST co-workers whom many I would call family,
and to Dr. Richardson, he is an all around incredible leader who believes in the potential of us
all, and adds a great sense of humor and knowledge that makes everyday an "AWESOME" day.

As many of you may know, [ am PRHS alum and these past seven years have been a great honor
for me to serve and maybe give a little bit back. My connection to this area is deeply rooted and
will always be. For this, I once again say, Thank-you for this great opportunity. God bless and
prayers to each of you as you do your best to serve the greatness of the future of The Viking
Elementary School, PRHS and the Community of Pelican Rapids.

Sincerely and Forever a Viking!

Staci L. Haiby



